
Fairfield Westchester PHA Chapter Minutes 

April 17, 2017   

The meeting of the FWPHA Chapter was called to order at Coker Farm 7:05 pm by President Fred 

Schauder.  There were 16 members in attendance.  

Gary Gauruder read the minutes from the March 20, 2017 meeting which were accepted as read. 

Naomi Gauruder read the treasurer report from March 21 2017 to April 17, 2017 which were accepted 

as read.  Naomi stated a CD came due at Bank of Greenwich and was transferred to a savings account at 

Peoples Bank until a good reinvesting of the money is found.      

Corresponding Secretary:  None.  Lynn Peters did thank everyone for their well-wishing and flowers after 

her brief illness.  A mention of Ron Carroll states he is now free of cancer. 

Aid to members:  None at this time. 

Charitable Donations:   None at this time. 

New Membership:  None at this time. 

Junior PHA:  Lisa Quinlan-Sherman stated the next Junior PHA meeting is in Katonah, NY on May 5th and 

info. can be found on their Facebook page.  A FWPHA dinner program photo cover contest will be run by 

the Junior PHA once again this year. 

High Score Program:  Scott Tarter states all the points and membership are up to date online. 

Horse Show Committee:  Lynn states the committee are all set with plans for the June FWPHA Show at 

Fairfield County Hunt Club on June 3rd and June 5th this year.  The judges have been hired and we have a 

new awards person who is Diane Cordon. 

FWPHA Website:  Christine Nastasi is working with Scott to update the website. 

High Score Banquet:  Tabled. 

Jack Rockwell Award:  A topic for this year’s award has been chosen which is “Which Equine book 

whether it be Fiction or Non-Fiction has inspired you and why?”.  

Greek Neff Award:   Tabled. 

Frank Flynn Award:  Tabled. 

Walter Distler Award:  Tabled. 

Art of Clinic:  Looking for new topics. 

Old Business:  None at this time. 



New Business:  Paul Novogard who owned the Claremont Riding Academy in Manhattan, NY passed 

away on March 24, 2017. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 

Next Meeting will be at Coker Farm on May 22nd starting with dinner at 6:30 p.m.  

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Gary Gauruder 

Recording Secretary 


